Government College for Girls,Cheeka (Kaithal

Student Notice
Date:-16/04/2024

All the students of B.A/B.Sc (4" sem.) are hereby informed that the practical
examination of Mathematics will be held on 22/04/2024 at 9 A.M onwards in
Computer Lab.

Note: - For any delay/negligence the student herself will be responsible.
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